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No tax on tires!  A tax on tires for purposes of funding public transportation benefits 

only a small geographic portion of the state.  Public transportation users are most 

likely not tire consumers, therefore those that purchase tires are then subsidizing the 

transportation of others.  This is neither fair nor equitable. 


